
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera”), in fulfilment of what is set forth in clause 226 
of the Amended Securities Market Law, hereby announces the following 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 
The company reports that as of today it has applied for temporary public support 
from the Strategic Company Solvency Support Fund for a total amount of 100 million 
Euros, by means of the following instruments, in conformity with the regulations for 
using the fund: 

• Participative loan of 70 million Euros. 
• Capital increase of 30 million Euros subscribed by SEPI. 

This temporary public support falls within the framework the company’s global 
financial restructuring process, which also includes the refinancing of the current 
syndicated debt, the granting of a new liquidity line with a guarantee from ICO and 

a bond line covered by CESCE; all this is to be able to implement the strategic plan 
for 2020-2025, focused on the reinforcement of traditional business and growth in 
the renewable energies and smart systems markets.  
 
 
Gijón, 28 August 2020 
 
 


